
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 18: W/E 24th January 2020 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming weeks to:  

 

 MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following classes 
for winning the attendance awards for 

week ending 17th January:  
 

KS1:Y1  98.33%  
KS2:Y5  99.33%  

Spring Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.30% 

 2 days missed  = 96.61% 
 

 3 days missed = 94.91%  
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

 

Please note that a penalty notice may be 
issued if a leave of absence is taken  

without permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page  Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School      WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to remember 
 

Monday 27th Jan 2020 

 Y5 trip - £7.00 (paid by 
10th Jan) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 29th Jan 2020 

 Y2 class assembly  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 31st Jan 2020 

 Y4 visit - £6.50 (paid by 
27th Jan) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 6th Feb 2020 

 Y3 trip - £5.00 (paid by 
31st Jan) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 24th Feb 2020 

 Y5 Bikeability  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 26th Feb 2020 

 Y6 trip - £16.60 (paid by 
10th Feb) 

 Y3 trip - £8.70 (paid by 
10th Feb) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 2nd March 2020 
Parental appointments 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 4th March 2020 

 Y1 class assembly  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 5th March 2020 

 World Book Day - more 
info to follow  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 11th May 2020 

 KS2 SATs  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Dog Poo 
 

I have been made aware 
that there is a lot of dog 
poo around the perimeter 
of the school; some of it 
even bagged and dumped. 
Please support us in  
encouraging people to pick 
up and bin their dog poo if 
you see this  

 Sun FM  
 

Tim West from SUN FM, one of 
our favourite visitors, came into 
school to record our children 
describing objects, places, people, 
for their radio competition that 
members of the public ring up 
and try and guess.  

FODI (Friends of the Drop In for Asylum Seekers and Refugees in Sunderland) 
 

On Thursday we were lucky enough to have two visitors come into our assembly.  Steve, from FODI and 
Saman who is a refugee from Iran.  The children (and staff) learnt a lot in the assembly and asked some 
great questions.   
 

Two of the questions asked were:  

 What were you living on while you were waiting for a government decision? 

 Would you go back to Iran if the government there changed? 
Steve, who works regularly with refugees, said that he wishes that everyone would understand that the 
answer to the second question is usually ‘yes’ – as was Saman’s. 
It’s well worth asking your children about Saman’s story! 

Connor Smith 

Katelyn Smith 

Lewis Kay 

Billy Whittle 

Charlotte Cook 

Behaviour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following children who achieved 

the BRONZE award this week: 
 

 Liam Smith  

 Ella Waldron 

 Alyssa Percy 

 Bridie Spoors 

 Adelle Jones 

 Evie Webster 

 Francesca Young 
 

SILVER award this week 

 Charlotte Renno 

 Callum Conlin 

 Stephanie Pallas 

 Lena Smolinska 

 Frankie Jackson 

 Macie Bell 

 Ava Leach 

 Amelia Paul 
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